

Holy Family Catholic Primary School

Amberley Road, Patchway, Bristol, BS34 6BY

Email: admin@holyfamilyprimary.co.uk | Telephone: 01454 866 786 | Headteacher: Mr W Harding www.holyfamilyprimary.co.uk

Monday 4th March 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As you all know, Miss Cullimore will be leaving us on March 15th to embark on a new chapter of her life as she prepares to welcome her bundle of joy into the world and goes on maternity leave. We would like to take this opportunity to extend our heartfelt gratitude to Miss Cullimore for her tireless work and unwavering dedication to our school and its pupils. She will be greatly missed, and we wish her all the best with the impending arrival of her baby.

To ensure a smooth transition and continuity in teaching, I am pleased to announce that Mrs Gill Thomson will be joining us after the Easter break as the teacher for Year Five on Monday to Wednesday, until the end of the academic year. Many of you may remember Mrs Thomson, as she has previously worked at Holy Family Catholic Primary School for a number of years. Her familiarity with the school community will undoubtedly contribute to a seamless integration into the Year Five team.

In preparation for her role, Mrs Thomson has already spent time with the class today, familiarising herself with the pupils and their individual needs. Moreover, a comprehensive handover process will take place between Mrs Ives, Miss Cullimore, and the rest of the Year Five team. This will ensure that Mrs Thomson is well-informed and equipped to continue delivering the high-quality education your children deserve.

For the remaining two weeks before Easter, the classroom will be covered by Mrs Cross, Mrs Scriven, and myself on Miss Cullimore's days. We are committed to maintaining a supportive and nurturing learning environment during this transitional period.

We ask that you join us in expressing our warmest wishes to Miss Cullimore for her exciting journey ahead. We eagerly await the news of the new arrival and cannot wait to meet them!

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation as we navigate through this temporary change. Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Kind regards,

Will Harding

Headteacher

Holy Family Catholic Primary School